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National Assembly  

Question Number: 2956
Mr M S F de Freitas (DA) to ask the Minister of Transport:
(1)	Has the enquiry set up by her department into the train crash that occurred in Denver, Johannesburg, on 28 April 2015, been concluded; if so, what were the (a) findings of the enquiry and (b) costs associated with the damage arising from this incident;
(2)	have any of the recommendations arising from the enquiry been implemented to date?													NW3460E
Reply:
(1) The inquiry has not been finalized. 
(a) See response in (1).
(b) R19.3 million

(2) See response in (1)
													
